
 
 

 
 

WRIGHT-HENNEPIN TO HOST FREE SOLAR ENERGY 
INFORMATIONAL MEETING  

 
Rockford, MN (April 20, 2015) — Knowledge and refreshments will be 

provided at a solar energy informational meeting held at Wright-Hennepin Cooperative 

Electric Association’s (WH) Rockford headquarters located at 6800 Electric Drive on 

Thursday, April 30, from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  

All WH members are invited to attend the meeting. This is a great opportunity to 

learn about the advantages of solar energy and get informed on WH’s existing solar 

communities, and the opportunity for homeowners to purchase power from future 

projects. Members will also have the chance to ask questions to Steve Nisbet, WH’s vice 

president of renewable and alternative energy. RSVP today by calling (763) 477-3000.  

WH is a member-owned non-profit electric utility that provides electric power to Wright 

County and the western part of Hennepin County. The cooperative has been a corporate citizen in 

this area since 1937 and currently serves more than 46,000 electric accounts. The utility started its 

security division in 1989 and provides local home security solutions as well as monitors alarm 

systems for almost 60,000 customers in 32 states and three Canadian provinces.  
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